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I oppose SB 210; support and continue to support Oregon's current existing Vote-By-

Mail system, which has been run smoothly, efficiently, and honestly in my 

observation and use over many years. I see no structural or fiscal reason to change a 

system that is serving the state's electorate well, despite current partisan efforts to 

bottleneck and complicate national voting systems across the states.  

I again reiterate my support of Oregon's current working election/vote-by-mail system 

and oppose SB 210. 

Thank you.  


